
 

 

ELECTIONS OFFICE WELCOMES SUMMER 2023 INTERNS 

Stay tuned for updates as they embark on this exciting journey! 
 
We are thrilled to welcome our amazing 
team of summer interns who have joined 
us at the Palm Beach County Supervisor 
of Elections Office!  
 
These bright and talented individuals are 
ready to make a difference in our 
community, and we’re excited to have 
them as a part of our team. 
 
Our interns bring fresh perspectives, enthusiasm, and a passion for democracy that is 
truly inspiring. They will be working alongside our dedicated employees, contributing 
their energy and skills to assist with various tasks and expand voter education outreach 
throughout our community.  
 
We are committed to providing them with a valuable and enriching experience, allowing 
them to develop their knowledge and expertise in the field of elections, civic 
engagement, and public service.  
 
This summer, we look forward to witnessing the positive impact these interns will have 
as they actively contribute to our mission of upholding the integrity, transparency, and 
accessibility of elections in Palm Beach County.  
 
Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, and Linkedin @VotePalmBeach for updates 
and spotlights on our incredible interns as they embark on this exciting journey with us!  

Week of June 12 – 18, 2023 


